Ms. O'Brien's

SUPPLY LIST

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Your child will need the following supplies by the first week of school. Please LABEL your child's supplies!

- 2-24 pack of crayons (Crayola preferred)
- 1 package of 24 pencils (sharpened)
- 1 pair of childrens scissors
- 2 highlighters (any color)
- 4 pocket folders-
 - 1 red, 1 green, 1 blue, 1 yellow
- 1 pencil box
- 1 pair of headphones
- 2 packs of elmers glue sticks
- 1 box of ziploc sandwich bags
- 1 pack Expo markers (any color)

Please Note: New this year, headphones will not be provided by the school. Students must bring in their own headphones that have a connection cord to plug into the computers. No bluetooth headphones please!

In preparation for third grade, please encourage your child to read everyday. Setting aside a special time during the day can make this easier. Both reading silently and reading aloud can be beneficial. After your child has read silently, ask several questions to make sure he or she understood what was read. Also, please continue to read aloud to your child. This can help improve listening and comprehension skills, increase exposure to vocabulary and new ideas, and add excitement about reading.

In addition, it is very helpful to practice addition and subtraction math facts so that your child knows them well. Flashcards can be purchased or made to help math practice.

Thanks so much for your support. We look forward to working with you and your child next year!

Ms.O'Brien and Ms.Alvarez:)